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From: foiastatus@state.gov

Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 3:53 PM

To: Russell, Lauren

Subject: Status Update for Request #F-2025-03259 with U.S. Department of State
A EXTERNAL

Dear Lauren Russell,

The status of your FOIA request #F-2025-03259 has been updated to the following status 'In Process'. To learn more, you
may log into the DoS FOIA Portal via the Application URL at https://pal.foia.state.gov.

If that status is "On Hold", please review the email you received and provide the requested information. If you did not
receive an email, please contact the FOIA Requester Service Center via email at FOIAStatus@state.gov.

If that status is "Closed" or "Documents Delivered", then the Department's response will be emailed or mailed (via US
Postal Service). Please check your email account (including junk/spam mail) for the Department's response OR allow 7 to
10 business days to receive the Department's response by US Postal Service mail.

Regards,
U.S. Department of State





